
 
 

SAFETY NOTICE  
SafeWork NSW Site Visits and Information Sessions 

  

SafeWork NSW will be conducting two one-hour information sessions for Sydney Markets 

tenants and their employees on Tuesday 28th of February.  The sessions will cover the 

following: 

 

• The role of a SafeWork Inspector when conducting inspections; 

• Forklift Safety and Compliance; and 

• Other safety related issues that have been identified during their site inspections 

in 2022 and early 2023. 

 

An open invitation is extended to all Market Tenants and their employees to attend an 

information session and meet with SafeWork NSW Inspectors who will be conducting 

future visits. 

 

SafeWork NSW Information sessions will be held at Market Central on 

Tuesday 28th February from 7.00am to 8.00am & 8.30am to 9.30am  
 

 
 

To book a space for you and your employees, please contact SML’s WHS Manager 

Leighton Freney on 0417 325 171 or via email at whsm@sydneymarkets.com.au 

 

SAFETY AT WORK IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY 
 

LEIGHTON FRENEY  
Work Health and Safety Manager 

1st February 2023 

Ref: C2034 
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